
Iglesia de San Francisco Carta de Pedro de Valdivia Calle Nueva York 

RADIO SOCIEDAD NACIONAL DE MINERIA 

i MONEDA 473 CASILLA 2626 

S A N T I A G O D E CHILE, 16th. February 1955 

Mr.Norman L.Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA 

Dear Sir: 
Thank you very much for your kind report. Your 

information is quite correct as regards the transmission 

we made on January the 10th. It is a pity though, you 

could not hear clearly on account of interference from 

other stations and statics. 

We hope to hear from you soon, Meanwhile we 

remain sincerely yours. 

RADIO SOCIi DAD NACIONAL DE MINERIA 

Enrique Sanchez Matte 
Manager 


